
From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Hi Michael, 

Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org> 

Tuesday, June 2, 2020 3:34 PM 

mikeahrens5 <mikeahrens5@gmail.com>; jonathan winston <jwinstonsf@gmail.com>; 
Low, Jen (BOS) <jen.low@sfgov.org>; ECN, BalboaReservoirCompliance (ECN) 
<balboareservoircompliance.ecn@sfgov.org>; Exline, Susan (CPC) 
<susan.exline@sfgov.org>; Hong, Seung Yen (CPC) <seungyen.hong@sfgov.org> 

Re: CAC Meeting 

Thanks for your email. We're coordinating internally and will be talking with Jon later this week so that we can 

lay out a plan for upcoming CAC meetings. We'll be back in touch soon. 

Leigh 

From: Michael Ahrens <mikeahrensS@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 2, 2020 3:23 PM 
To: Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org>; jonathan winston <jwinstonsf@gmail.com>; Low, Jen (BOS) 
<jen.low@sfgov.org> 
Subject: CAC Meeting 

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. 

At the conclusion of the last CAC meeting I suggested that the CAC hold ameeting prior to the June 16 SFMTA meeting 
and the June 23 SFPUC meeting. I still believe it is crucial that the CAC weigh in on these two important meetings and 
be informed before and at the meeting about such meetings relating to the Balboa Reservoir. 

Please let me know if a meeting date is in the works. 

Thank you and stay safe in these trying times. 

Mike Ahrens 

Sent from my iPad 


